
 
     SITE WALK 

     TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON 
    Planning Board 

    Monday, September 25, 2017 at 9:00am 
    AQUARION WATER COMPANY SITE, MILL ROAD 

 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the North Hampton Planning Board will conduct a Site Walk on Monday, 
September 25, 2017 beginning at 9:00am at the Aquarion Water Company water treatment facility site 
located at the southerly end of Mill Road adjacent to 3 Mill Road and the Hampton town line  
(Tax Map/Lot 003-004-000). Site Walk is being conducted as part of Planning Board review of site plan 
application to construct a 35 foot by 56 foot water treatment plant and associated piping to 
consolidate treatment activities for four water supply wells. 

 
Copies of the site plan application are available for public review at the North Hampton Town Office, 
233 Atlantic Avenue, Monday – Thursday 7:00am to 4:00pm and Friday 8:00am to 12:00pm  

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Timothy J. Harned 
Chair 

 


